
 

 

 

    

TO:  Greg Stuart, Executive Director 
  Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization 
 
FROM: Adrian Share, Executive Vice President, Rail Infrastructure 
 
RE:  Quiet zone improvements 
 
DATE: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 
 

Greg, please be advised we have completed construction of the supplemental safety 
measures required for the implementation of the quiet zone in Broward County.  

We delivered the “No Train Horn” placards to Broward County, and it is our 
understanding that Broward County is coordinating with FDOT on the installation of 
roadway signage advising motorists of the quiet zone. 

Quiet zones are quality of life improvements that can only be applied for by the cities or 
counties with jurisdiction over the adjacent roadway. As you know, Brightline has 
engaged in an aggressive safety outreach campaign over the past few years. Now is 
the time for cities and the county to start educating their residents and stakeholders on 
what the quiet zone will mean when implemented. We reemphasize our commitment to 
being your partner and educating the communities about rail safety. 

Please keep us updated on the filing of the Notice of Establishment and expected date 
of the implementation of the quiet zone. We will coordinate with the Florida East Coast 
Railway. Thank you.   

 


